
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 
 
I am requesting funding for the Future Technologies to Upskill Rapidly and Effectively 
(FuTURE) project in fiscal year 2023.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is MiraCosta Community College District, located 
at 1 Barnard Drive, Oceanside, CA 92056. This program would help the MiraCosta Technology 
Career Institute to expand and create new accelerated skills-based training programs that use 
disruptive technology such as virtual and augmented reality, artificial intelligence, robotics, and 
automation. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 
MIKE LEVIN 
Member of Congress 

  


